
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Wednesday, November 13, 2024 

Hello Everyone, 
 
It was so nice to see everyone at  
conferences. The students have been 
working hard in all their classes. 
 
Our annual Advent Ornament Exchange 
has begun.  A letter about the tradition is 
enclosed in this office folder. 
 
There is still time to bring in toys or gift 
cards for the Fulton County Mission.  I’ll 
be taking the donations to the Diocese on 
Monday, November 18th. 
 
 

Cinnamon Rolls Fundraiser 
 
Many thanks to Kathy Jo Marsh and her 
team of helpers for making 200 dozen  
cinnamon rolls on Friday.  They were 
 delicious! 
 
Up Coming Events 
 
November 
 
15 — Grades 6,7,8 — BC Retreat 
19 — H.S.A. meeting 7 p.m. , School   
 Computer Room 
20 – Junior High Reading Competition at  
 Bellwood 
21 – Thanksgiving Feast 
25 – Lock Down Drills 
27 – Early Dismissal 11:20 and 11:25. 
28,29, Dec. 2 — No School —Thanksgiving 
 Break 

School Mass 
 
Thursday, November 14th at 8:15 a.m. 
 
Our 3rd graders will host the Mass. 
 
 
 

 A  Prayer of Thanks 
 
Dear God, Thank you for your 
amazing power and work in our 
lives. Thank you for your  
goodness and for your blessings 
over us. Thank you for your 
great love and care.   
Help us to set our eyes and our 
hearts on you.  Renew our  
spirits, fill us with your peace 
and joy. We love you and need 
you, this day and every day. We 
give you thanks and praise. 
 
Amen 

 

Congratulations to our sports teams! 
Second grade won their game against 
Holy Name Red to improve to 2-1. 
 
The Saint Benedict/Saint Nicholas 5/6 
grade boys basketball team won this 
past weekend beating All Saints 27-6. 
 
Keep up the good work everyone! 


